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After October 29, 2019, SalesPad will no longer be supporting CardControl.
Additionally, the application will cease to be a PA-DSS validated solution as of this date, and
therefore CardControl customers would no longer be PCI compliant. 

Instead, SalesPad Desktop now offers built-in credit card processing via Nodus PayFabric. If
you have questions or want more information on our credit card processing services, please
contact your sales rep.
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